
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                 

Latest Government Announcement                                                                             
As you are now aware, the Government has asked schools to open from 1

st
 June for 

children in Foundation, Y1 and Y6. The Government has provided information about 
this for parents (Click here).  

Can we ask that if you haven't already done so, please can  remind parents with chil-
dren in Foundation, Y1 and Y6 to  complete the survey sent out on Wednesday 13th 
May by 9am Monday 18th May. If you do not complete the survey to register your inter-
est you child will not be able to attend school from 1st June 

Key Worker School will continue as usual but children may also be placed into small groups 
also known as bubbles. 

We understand that there is a lot of anxiety for parents when deciding if it is appropriate for 
their child to return to school. As usual, we will continue to keep you informed of new infor-
mation as it comes to light.  We currently do not have any more guidance other than that 
shared by the Government this week. 

 
Extra Reading Resources 
After some parents said in our survey that they were looking for more reading resources, we 
have compiled a list of useful sites and downloads from the internet. There is a mix of resources 
suitable for EYFS, KS1 and KS2 so I do hope that you will find something of use for your child. 
Please see the other attachment in this email for the list of resources 

 

Keeping Safe on the Internet 

Please see the attached letter from the Thames Valley Police regarding staying safe online dur-
ing this period of COVID 19 Lockdown 

 

Take care and I hope you all stay well 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Louisa Gurney, Head Teacher 

  

Issue: 6 Friday 15th May 2020  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june

